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February 20, 2014 

TO: Anne Dalton, Esquire 

RE: Copyright Presentation 

Dear Anne, 
Thank you for a wonderful and informative presentation. 
Please accept this Certificate of Appreciation as a well deserved memento 
of a great night at the Edison Inventors Association Meeting. 
I sincerely hope that I can put you on our list of distinguished speakers, 

and have you back in the future. · 

Sincerely, 

Joseph R. Gross 
President 

Edison Inventors Association Inc. 


